John T. Jansen, Director Department of Human Services Cynthia Johnson, Director, Health Officer Division of Health Services Job Center / Human Services Building 8600 Sheridan Road, Suite 600 Kenosha, WI 53143-6515 Phone (262) 605-6700 Fax: (262) 605-6715

Kenosha County Board of Health Monday, February 11th, 2013 - 12 Noon At The Kenosha County Division of Health 8600 Sheridan Road S-10 Conference Room

AGENDA

- 1. Call to Order, Chairman, Dr. James Foster
- 2. Approval of Minutes of January 14, 2013
- 3. Public Comments
- 4. Chairman's Comments
- 5. Presentations
 - a. Kenosha LifeCourse Initiative for Healthy Families (KLIHF) Pam Smith, Program Coordinator
 - b. Kenosha Comprehensive Home Visitation Program Prenatal Care Coordination (PNCC) and Nurse Family Partnership (NFP) Updates – Elizabeth Smith, NFP Supervisor
 - c. Laboratory Services Carlton Cowie, Lab Manager
- 6. Health Officer/Director's Report
- 7. Corporation Counsel's Report
- 8. Other Business as Allowed by Law
- 9. Closing Board Comments
- 10. Adjournment